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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

   

During SB Foundation’s trip to India in January this year, Raj took us to the Day Care Center for children with 

multiple disabilities, which desperate parents had asked the School for the Blind to open. The photo on the far-left 

shows Charlotte, who was part of the Swedish group and is a physiotherapist and unit manager at a Swedish healthcare 

company, as she, together with the local Indian doctor, examines a 5-year-old girl with spasticity caused by a brain 

injury. She needs treatment so that her joints don’t become stiff. Another photo shows Margareta and Kjell handing 

out a blue Scottie dog to each child. The dogs are a gift from Handelsbanken’s 

Sponsor Child Fund and made the children very happy.  

The children, just like all of us, need to experience what is so beautifully expressed in Swedish Hymn 791: “Surely 

you know that you are valuable, that you are important here and now, that you are loved for who you are, for no one 

else is like you.” 

 
 

 

Warm Greetings from SB Foudation via us Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger  
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